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Date: March 16, 2020 
 
Re:  Online Learning 
 

Dear Parents and Families of Middle School Students, 

The Oneida Nation School System (ONSS) continues to closely monitor the reports 
concerning the Coronavirus (COVID-19) from the Center for Disease Control (CDC), Bureau 
of Indian Education (BIE) as well as working daily with our local health officials from the 
Oneida Health Center. 

We remain committed to our students’ well-being and safety.  As a preventative measure, 
the decision has been made to move to online learning beginning Tuesday March 17, 2020 
thru at least Monday April 6, 2020.  

Our Middle School staff will use Google Classroom to provide instruction to the middle 
school students during this time of learning outside of the regular classroom.   

Our MS-team has provided information to make sure you are acquainted with the online 
platforms that staff will be using to share lessons as the alternative to in-classroom 
instruction.  Each subject will have assignments that must be completed for each day.  The 
following are directions for middle school students to be able to access the online academic 
assignments: 

1. Click on the following link:  
https://classroom.google.com/u/1/c/NTMzNzg5ODA2NTFa 

2. Accept the invite.  
3. Use your ____@oneidaschools.net login to access the classroom.  

If you have any questions regarding logging into the program or assistance with 
assignments, Ms. Amber Sticka will be available for assistance from 10:00 AM until noon 
Monday – Friday via email: asticka@oneidanation.org  If this time does not work, please 
email her to schedule an alternate time. 
 

Oneida Nation Middle School Teaching Staff thanks you for your cooperation and support as 
we continue your child’s learning during this unprecedented time. 

Sincerely, 

Artley Skenandore, Grade 6 – 12 Principal 
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